
 
Christmas Luncheon 

We are excited to announce the date of our Christmas Luncheon!     
 
Our students and staff will gather together on:  

                       December 19, 2023 
during our second nutriƟon break to enjoy a full deluxe catered 
Christmas Luncheon together! 

 
The luncheon will consist of turkey (choice white or dark meat), 
stuffing, corn, mashed potatoes and gravy! Please bring your own drink. 
 
Choices will be served buffet style, so if you do not 
like something on the menu, you don’t have to 
choose it! 
 
We are offseƫng the part of the cost of the lunch 
with our Pizza Days Profit and a generous donaƟon 
from Parent Council, so the cost for this fabulous meal is only: 
 

 $10.00 payable through  
School Cash by December 15th. 
 
We can’t wait to have this 
opportunity to enjoy Christmas 
Spirit together! 


